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This month we will see Neurodiversity Celebration Week ( March 21–27, 2022 ) 
The week is a worldwide initiative that challenges stereotypes and misconceptions about autism and learning disabilities and in support of this we are asking young people aged 25 and under in Hull to produce an image to illustrate at least one of the conditions that come under the neurodiversity banner.
From the entries a judging panel will choose the individual three winners. They will receive cash prizes of £75, £50 or £25 and the educational establishment with the overall best entries will receive £250 from the John Cracknell Youth Enterprise Bank to go towards celebrating Neurodiversity Celebration Week 2023. The winners will have afternoon tea with the Lord Mayor and have their images placed in the Ferens Art Gallery.
We want Hull to celebrate Neurodiversity Celebration Week and hope that you and your children will want to be involved. Further information about how to enter can be found here:
Hull City Council launches competition for young people to celebrate Neurodiversity Week - Hull CC News
The closing date for entries is the 31st of March.

SENDIASS Information Leaflets
SENDIASS KIDS have been working with a group of amazing volunteers to develop some new information leaflets about their service which can be shared with parents. These leaflets are available on the Local Offer Website here: Hull SEN & Disability Information, Advice and Support Service (SENDIASS) | Support for Schools from External Specialist Services | Hull Local Offer (mylocaloffer.org)

Welcome 
Welcome to the first edition of our SEN newsletter, I aim to get one of these sent out every half term. It was lovely to see lots of parents face to face on Wednesday. If you would like to make an appointment for an SEN review or if you have any questions or queries, please email Kwilde@rokeby.hull.sch.uk or call 01482 508915.


Easter Craft
Please join us for Easter craft for parents and pupils, siblings are also welcome. This will take place on Tuesday 5th April from 3pm-4pm.
I hope to see lots of parents for this, please phone the office to let us know you are attending in order for us to get enough resources.






[bookmark: _GoBack]Thank you for your continued support.

Mrs Wilde (SENCO)
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